
   
Please wear your Spirit Shirts 

this Thursday and Friday! 
Thursday – School Mass 
Friday – Health Fair and Walk-a-Thon 

Thank you! 
 

Teacher Appreciation Luncheon 
Dear School Families -- Please see 
the link below to help with the 
Teacher Appreciation Luncheon 
on Tuesday, May 7. 
Any ??, please call or text Julie 
Murphy at 920-362-2641. Thanks! 
https://www.signupgenius.com/g
o/20F0849ADA82EA2F58-teacher 

 

 
Extra-Curriculars 

             Running Club 
Mon & Wed -- 

May  1, 6, 8, 13, 15, 20, 22, 29 
June  3, 5 
 

NOTE:  Please follow the R.C. 
schedule so you know when to 
pick up your child.  Thank you! 
 

 
 

Dance Team 
Tuesdays --  May  7, 21 
NOTE:  No Dance Team on 
Tuesday, May 14  (Staff meeting) 
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WORD OF THE MONTH 
Generosity 

➢ Giving of oneself in a willing 
and cheerful manner for the 
good of others. 

➢ The quality of being kind, 
understanding, and 
unselfish. 

 

Third Source Funding 
Looking for a way to satisfy the rest 

of your Third Source Funding? 
 

 
1. Alumni Booyah Sale 

Earn $8/hr by chopping veggies, 

starting at 8:00 a.m. on Thursday, 
May 9th. 
Earn $8/hr doing Booyah prep and 
sales, starting at 8:00 a.m. on 

Friday, May 10th. 
If you have any questions, call ~ 
Denise Parker @ (920) 639-7067 or 
Jed Hendzel @ (920) 393-3709. 
 

2. $CRIP Purchases 
$CRIP gift cards can be used to buy 
things you already need:  groceries, 
gas, household supplies, etc. 
Order SCRIP Monday through Friday 
by sending the form & money to 
school with your child. We send the 
filled orders home with your child in 
their backpacks. 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

School Wellness Fair 
Friday, May 3 in the morning 

 

and 
 

  

 
 

Fourth Annual Walk-a-Thon 

Friday, May 3, 2019 - 12:30 p.m. 
 

• 2-mile nature walk with the 
Mountain Bay Trail as part of 
our route 

• 3 stations – Prayer, Water, 
and Treat 

• Parents, Grandparents, other 
relatives, and friends are 
welcome to join our students 
and staff! 

 

 
May Birthday Table 
Celebrated on Friday, 
May 10th during lunch 

Parents always welcome! 
 

District Track Day 
5th Grade Students 

Wednesday, May 8, 2019 
PCMS Track 

NOTE: Please bring a bag lunch 
                 with beverage. 
 

3 Y.O. Preschool & 4K 
Moms Night 

Thursday, May 9, 2019 
6:00-7:15 p.m. 

In the School Café 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0849ADA82EA2F58-teacher
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0849ADA82EA2F58-teacher
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Assumption B.V.M. School & Parish is 

seeking 1 new Board of Education Member 

for a 3-year term 
 

This board is an advisory body to the Pastor and the 

Director of Total Catholic Education in overseeing 

the educational programs at Assumption B.V.M. 

Parish, St. Stanislaus Parish, Assumption B.V.M. 

School, and the Faith Formation Program. 
 

 
Spring Concert 

The Circus is coming to town! 
Thursday, May 16, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

We need a few costumes. Check your closets for: 
➢ a lion costume 
➢ gorilla or Monkey hats and tails 
➢ body suits for animals like dogs, bears, & monkeys 
 

We need a few more clown costumes to fit grade 2 
students. Grades 3 and 4 girls will need dance outfits, 
so please check if you have extras from dance classes. 

Maybe your child has a spectacular circus act 
that he or she would like to share! 

Get excited, because the circus will be in town! 
-- Mrs. Ludtke 

There is a Costume List, by grade, enclosed in this 
week’s brown envelope. 

 

   
SHORTS & DRESS CODE 
Students can wear shorts as of 

Wednesday, May 1.  Please remember the following, 
per the Parent & Student Handbook: 

“Shorts should be appropriate length and should fit 
comfortably.  No shorts made of spandex, Lycra, or 
bike shorts.  (When arms hang at your side, bottom 
edge of shorts, or skort should at least touch the tip 
of your longest finger).  Students may change into 

shorts after school Mass on Thursdays.” 

 
 

THURSDAY 8:15 AM MASS 
Parents are always welcome to attend Mass with us. 

Watch our students take an active part in Mass as altar 
servers, readers, and singing in the choir.  

 

Students must wear their school spirit shirt for Mass. 
 

DATE LEADING MASS SINGING 
May 2 Grade 1 Grade 5 

May 9 Grade 5 Grades 2&3 

May 16 Grade 4 Grade 5 

May 23 Grade 5 Grades K&1 

May 30 Grade 3 Grades 2&4 

 

Ordination of Kevin Ripley to the 
Transitional Diaconate 

Kevin Ripley is an Alumnus of our school and visited the 

students and staff last school year. Please see his invitation. 
 

Dear Assumption BVM Friends: 
     I invite you to come to the Mass of my 
ordination to the transitional Diaconate on 
Sunday, May 19, 2019. It will take place at 
3:00 p.m. at St. Francis Xavier Cathedral in 
Green Bay, with Bishop Ricken presiding. 
     There will be a light reception at the 
cathedral following Mass. I hope to see you 
there! 
                         God Bless, 
                         Kevin Ripley 
 

 

ENCLOSURES 
▪ Memo from Mrs. Wilinski 
▪ Costume List, by grade, for the Spring Concert 
▪ Summer Food Drive flyer, sponsored by Jackson 

Holewinski – Grade 5 student  
▪ May/June Lunch menu 
▪ Service Hours & Lunch Account statements 
▪ PACE Electronics Recycling Fundraiser flyer 
 

        LIKE US ON 

FACEBOOK 

 


